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Dan Shulman Recognized for Commitment to Equality
and Justice with Frank Plant Award

February 8, 2017

Congratulations to Gray Plant Mooty attorney Dan Shulman, who was recently selected as the latest
recipient of the Frank Plant Equal Justice Award. Named in honor of former GPM partner Frank Plant, Jr.,
this award recognizes GPM employees who embrace diversity in their daily words, actions, and examples,
and who demonstrate a significant and ongoing commitment to promoting the cause of equal opportunity
and equal justice for all.

With his extensive record of pro bono service, including more than two decades tirelessly advancing the
cause of school desegregation in the state of Minnesota, Dan has set a positive example for all of his
colleagues in working to create a more equitable and just society. GPM thanks him for his continuing service
and congratulates him on this significant recognition.

Click here for more information about Gray Plant Mooty's commitment to diversity

Click here for more information about Gray Plant Mooty's pro bono activities
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